
372 Central Park West 
Apartment 6H 
New York,N.Y. 10025 
June 8, 1971 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 1002) 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I know you will be pleased to hear that an enlarged 
edition of my publication THE SCIENTIST AND RELGION is now 
scheduled for early publication. 

THE SCIENTIST AND RELIGION has won universal acclaim 
among religious leaders, educators and scientists alike. Among 
the comments received were those of Dr. Derek de Solla Price, 
Avalon Professor of the History of Science and Medicine at Yale 
University who wrote: "I enjoyed reading this small classic." 

Written within the framework of traditional Judaism, 
THE SCIENTIST AND RELIGION presents the viewpoints of eminent 
Jewish scientists from many different fields of natural and physical 
science who show that "scientific facts do not conflict with the 
teachings of Judaism and that the faith which binds together Jews 
has not been harmed by the advancement of science but on the contrary | 
has been vindicated in its profoundest tenets." 

Some time ago you were kind enough to express your opinion 
of this study. I would very much like to quote you on the cover, 
however, in order for me to do so, it is necessary that I obtain 
a letter from you with the following statement or a statement to 
this effect: 

"You may have my permission to use the following lines 
under my name on the cover of your publication THE SCIENTIST 
AND RELIGION," 

Does the following statement, with minor editorial revisions, 
meet with your approval: 

(Ww ovtAnt 

"THE SCIENTIST AND RELIGION is an excellently written, inbeiuebte- 
source of information.You have rendered a gmeat service to our faith 
and to the Jewish community in this publication. By holding up such 

models of successful accomodation of Judaism #8 modern science, you 

inspire young people to emulate thiseexamples" 
Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 
The Jewish Center,New York City 
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June 8, 1971 

Please include these lines in your letter, having them 
retyped as you wish them to appear. Kindly address same to me in 
the form of a letter on your offichal letterhead, 

May I hear from you concerning this matter within the 
next ten dayse 

With many thanks for your kind cooperation and best regards, 
I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

Ge UA 

(Miss) Tina Levitan 


